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NBN Co to discuss  

NBN rollout performance 
 

The Joint Committee on the National Broadband Network will tomorrow 
(Thursday, 13 October) resume its hearing with NBN Co on the performance 
measures associated with the rollout of the National Broadband Network 
(NBN), as it continues its six monthly review. 
 
Committee Chair, Rob Oakeshott said “The committee welcomes the 
opportunity to examine the Shareholder Minister’s first release of qualitative 
and quantitative NBN rollout performance information for the last financial 
year.” 
 
“The committee will examine the Telstra and Optus deals more closely and the 
associated regulatory and competition issues, as well as issues surrounding 
pricing of the NBN product at hearings in Sydney on 24 and 25 October” 
Mr Oakeshott said. 
 
The committee will present its second report to the Parliament by the end of 
2011. 
 

PUBLIC HEARING INFORMATION 

Thursday, 13 October 2011, Committee Room 2S3, Parliament House, 
Canberra 
 
9.00 am  NBN Co Ltd 

 Department of Broadband, Communications and the 
Digital Economy 

 Department of Finance and Deregulation 
 
 

Audio of the hearing will be available at: http://webcast.aph.gov.au/livebroadcasting/ 
 
For media comment: please contact the Chair’s Office on 0429 787 320. 
 
Further information about the inquiry is available: by contacting the Committee 
Secretariat on (02) 6277 2322 via email jcnbn@aph.gov.au or by visiting the 
committee’s webpage at: www.aph.gov.au/jcnbn  
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